Sal Pizarro

408-920-5473

spizarro@mercurynews.com

Subject: Save the former BAREC land in Santa Clara, CA

Dear Mr. Pizarro,

I am writing to let you know that I am suggesting you include BAREC, the former UC Agriculture Research Center, located at 90 N. Winchester, Blvd. in Santa Clara, CA for your list of places that need to be preserved in Santa Clara County.  Here are some of the reasons:

1. This land can be used for delivering on sustainable living through urban agriculture

2. Rich history, including over 70 years of agriculture

3. Original buildings from the 1920s are still on the property

4. From 1921 until 1962, the land supported a medical facility that housed civil war widows of union soldiers and army nurses - over 400 during that period. 

5. The land is zoned agriculture

6. It is state land

7. The green houses, building, wells, watering infrastructure, and power are still on the property

8. It has some of the most fertile top soil in the Valley

9. This is probably the last large piece of open space left in any urban area, anywhere, that is not already protected

10. We are losing all of our prime farmland to housing developments

11. Many proven, non-tax burdening solutions exist that are agriculturally based for this land

12. The land can help localize food production for the community

13. California can show leadership for land use with this piece of land 

14. The state is trying to sell the land to be developed into housing

Again, this land is too valuable to the community and the state to simply develop into housing.  The statement "we need more housing" is overused and does not apply to a long term strategic plan or vision.  Please help save this land!

Sincerely,

<your name>

<your address>
